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Dear Routt County,

1 am Paul Stoll, Owner and President of Snake River Construction Company. I am writing a

response to clear up comments made on the Corrections Notices for Permit Application
#PRAB220245 & PRAB221072

Permit #PRAB220245 The Bathroom: There will be an ADA compliant Uni-Sex restroom
provided in this building as part of the scope of work, this buildipg is for employees only but we ?/
intend to provide a single Uni-Sex ADA compliant restroom. ’Ca M;\\/ «% By eads
Permit #PRAB221072 The Bell Pavilion: Per the approved PUD with Routt County Planning
Department. the owners of Home Ranch will provide port-o-let restrooms for any special Public

Events held at this pavilion as sanitation restroom facilities for the Public, we will also provide

ADA port-o-let Uni-Sex restrooms in addition to standard Uni-Sex port-o-let restrooms.

Sincerely,

2 e

Paul Stoll

Sl\?&\’e Construction Co.
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